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LONGINES GRAN PREMIO LATINOAMERICANO AND LONGINES CUP 2023 
AT SAN ISIDRO RACECOURSE 

LONGINES, OSAF and the Argentine Jockey Club are pleased to announce the venue and date for 
the running of the 2023 edition of Longines Gran Premio Latinoamericano (G1).

The date set for the 39th edition of our traditional race, which brings together the best Latin 
American Thoroughbreds is Saturday October 7th 2023, over a distance of 2,000 meters on turf 
track, to be run at San Isidro Racecourse, with a total purse of USD 360,000.-
The race will be run in this oportunity by 4 years old and up horses and mares, with a maximum 
starter gate capacity for 24 runners.

As regards Longines Cup, the race to be sponsored by Longines and OSAF in this itinerant edition 
will be GP Jockey Club (G1), for 3 year old colts and fillies, over a distance of 2,000 metrers on turf 
track.  
 

About Longines

Based in Saint-Imier, Switzerland since 1832, Longines watchmakers enjoy an expertise steeped in tradition,
elegance and performance. With generations of experience as the official timekeeper for world 
championships, and as a partner of international sports federations, Longines has created strong and 
longlasting relationships in the world of sports, over the years. Known for the elegance of its timepieces, 
Longines is a member of Swatch Group Ltd., the world’s leading watchmaker. The Longines brand, with its 
winged hourglass emblem, is established in over 150 countries. 


